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Oregon vote by mail is efficient and democratic and has worked extremely well for 

decades. There is no need to scrap vote by mail to a system that is more easily 

manipulated by computer technology. If our country's democracy is to survive a 

potential autocratic takeover all states should follow Oregon's lead of vote by mail. 


